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• The YSLA received signed petitions in excess of the 

required 50% of assessments to renew the Yuba Sutter 

Tourism Improvement District

• As part of the renewal process, City Council signed a 

Resolution of Intention to Renew YSTID January 18, 

2022 (Step 1 in a 3-part process)

Background



Process

Part 1: Receive signed petitions from businesses within the 
assessed district that would pay 50% or more of the proposed 
assessment.

Resolution of Intention signed January 18, 2022 by City Council.

Part 2: Hold Public Meeting to allow public to provide comment 
on the proposed renewal of the YSTID on February 15, 2022

Part 3: Hold Public Hearing/Protest Hearing on March 15, 2022. 
If protest from businesses who will pay 50% or more of the 
assessments are received, and not withdrawn, no further 
proceedings shall take place.



Open public testimony to allow members of 

the public to provide comments on the 

renewal of the Yuba-Sutter Tourism 

Improvement District (YSTID)

Recommendation



YSTID Assessed Businesses


